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Term 5     
 
This term our project is Magnificent Monarchs looking at our current monarch King 
Charles III.     
 
Please can you continue to support the children by … 
 
Please read with your child every day if at all possible.  As well as the ability to decode 
words, it is essential to build a child’s fluency in reading so they are able to recall words 
quickly and accurately.  This enables children to gain an understanding of what they 
have read.  Re-reading their books over will help support this.   
 
Homework will continue to be set weekly, set on a Friday and should be handed in by 
the following Wednesday.  We very much encourage children to take responsibility for 
completing this, however, welcome any home support. If your child is struggling, please 
contact your child’s teacher and we will of course support in school.  There is an 
expectation that in addition to homework set, children in year 2 will practice their 2, 5 
and 10 times tables.  
 
When the children have a PE session, they should come to school in their PE kit.  
Acer Class (Mrs Hall) - Monday and Friday 
Maple Class (Miss Frost) - Monday and Friday 
Willow Class (Miss Lawe) -  Monday and Friday 
 
Please can children come to school with a water bottle. There are many water bottles in 
school that are very similar, so please do make sure they have their names on so they 
only drink from their own.  Please note, that children should only be drinking water in 
the school day.  
 
Please do check the school’s weekly newsletter and See-Saw for up-to-date information, 
dates for the diary and children’s learning.     
 

Thank you for all your support, 

Mrs Hall, Ms Frost and Miss Lawe 


